We live at 9320 Riviera Hills Drive. 1 do want noise abatement in place for
Centennial Airport ASAP.

Very often, after we have gone to bed, some big airplane goes directly over our
house and when we sit in our yard it is horrible with one plane after another flying
over - not to mention the students doing their little flyovers of the residential
areas.

A few years ago I had communication with the airport director and he e-mailed me a
copy of the air traffic showing the paths that planes had taken over a given period
of time. It did not, however, include all of the little planes and when 1 pointed
that out to him, the communications ceased.

When we purchased out lot, we were not in a flight path. |1 guess we lost out to
eminent domain like the couple in Boulder did on their lot - ours is just in the
sky.

Thank you,

Judy Cholfin



